
 

10th December 2019 

Christmas Jumper Day for Daisy’s Dream 

*Normal Uniform with a Christmas Jumper*  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

On Wednesday 18th December we are inviting all pupils to take part in a 

Christmas Jumper Day for Daisy’s Dream.  We are asking the children to 

come into school wearing normal uniform but with a Christmas jumper or 

another favourite jumper for a donation of £1.00.   

 

There is no need to go out and buy a brand new festive sweater.  If your child 

does not have one, or does not wish to wear a Christmas jumper, a favourite 

jumper of theirs will be fine. 

 

The money we raise will go to Daisy’s Dream, a local charity 

which provides professional support and advice to children 

and families facing, or following, the death of someone 

close to them.  All of their services are provided on an 

outreach basis and are completely free of charge. 

Daisy’s Dream currently support around 700 children each 

year, and have helped over 9000 since they began their 

work 23 years ago.  Their work has been shown to help reduce the risk of 

future mental health, social and educational difficulties by allowing children 

the time they need to explore and express their grief.  They help them to 

understand what has happened and move forwards in a positive way. 

 

We would really appreciate your support to make Christmas Jumper Day a 

success and as we will be having our Christmas lunch on the same day, we 

are looking forward to a fabulously festive day all round! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Great Hollands Primary School 


